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July 19, 2020 
2 Corinthians 2:1-10 

Use this resource at home to guide your household’s daily devotions. 

 

 

 

Pray: Light a candle. Open your devotion with prayer. 

Gracious God, you call us to show the same forgiveness to 
others which you have shown to us. Enlarge our hearts to 
accept those who have wronged us, and grant us all your Spirit 
of healing and compassion, for the sake of Jesus Christ, Amen. 

 

Read: Read the key verse from Sunday’s reading. 

Anyone whom you forgive, I also forgive. What I have forgiven, 
if I have forgiven anything, has been for your sake in the 
presence of Christ. (2 Corinthians 2:10) 

 

Reflect: Reflect on the scripture summary. 

Paul had offended his community and it caused a man to suffer 
for his sin even more greatly than was necessary. Paul asked 
forgiveness of his community and then urged that they also 
forgive the man. They learned forgiveness can be a powerful 
tool toward healing. 

 

Connect: Connect in conversation with others in your 
household. 

What was a high point of your day? What was a low point? 

What’s the hardest thing about forgiving someone? What’s the 
hardest thing about asking for forgiveness?  

Tell of a time you spent with someone you had just made up 
with. How was the experience? 

For the littles: Do you ever say, “I’m sorry?” Do you ever say, “I 
forgive you?” Which is harder? Why? 

Bless: Close your devotion with a blessing. 

May you forgive and be forgiven. Amen. 

Do: By acting on what we learn, we make God’s word 
come alive. Do the following activity this week. 

Sometimes we say, “I’m sorry” when we really mean, “excuse 
me.” (Ever accidently bump into a stranger?) Work hard this 
week at distinguishing between the two. Only say, “I’m sorry” 
when the situation warrants an apology. Otherwise, practice 
“excuse me” instead. Notice the difference in your own 
confidence and attitude when you get these two right. 
 

Go Deeper: Visit clergystuff.com/daily-devotions. 

Monday, 2 Corinthians 2:11-17, Paul’s Anxiety in Troas 
Tuesday, 2 Corinthians 3:1-18, Ministers of the New Covenant 
Wednesday, Galatians 6:1-10, Bear One Another’s Burdens 
Thursday, Ephesians 4:25 – 5:2, Rules for the New Life 
Friday, Philippians 2:19-30, Timothy and Epaphroditus 
Saturday, Matthew 18:21-22, Forgiveness 

  


